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The 2019 – 2020 school year is already in full swing and we are working hard here at the 
Foundation. The PEF Board of Directors will soon enter our new fiscal year and the Grants 
to Schools and Classrooms program is about to launch. All forms will be released before 
October 1st, with information on how to apply and the timelines involved being 
communicated to Staff and Teachers via all available avenues.  

With our PEF AGM on September 26th, we are looking towards the upcoming year and 
the many fundraising opportunities it can bring. There is always work to do for our 
students and we value the opportunity to do it.  

Happy new school year everyone.  
 
Tickets are now on sale for this season’s  
LBPSB / Alouettes partnership game! 

Order yours’ today!  
Get together before the game for the tailgating 
party in the park at Percival Molson Stadium! 

 Food Trucks   

 Barbeques 

 Music 

 Fun 

 

 Link to order tickets on the PEF website: 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/alouettes.htm  

Get your poker face on for Light a Dream! 

On Friday November 1, 2019 Light a Dream will be holding 
its major fundraiser of the year, the annual Casino Night 
and Auction. The event will be held at the prestigious 
Beaconsfield Golf Club located at 49 Golf Road in Pointe-
Claire beginning at 7:00 pm. 

All monies raised will go to support the program located at 

63 B Donegani, Pointe-Claire. For information, please 

contact us at 514-695-3310 

Light a Dream is a non-profit charitable organization that assists young adults with developmental 

delays. Light a Dream works in partnership with the Lester B. Pearson School Board’s 

Cooperative education program. Light a Dream plays an important role in assisting the transition 

of students into the larger community by providing employment experiences. At the storefront, the 

students working at Light a Dream make and sell candles and other decorative items. The efforts 

of Light a Dream were recognized when it was named winner of the 2002 & 2008 Quebec 

Entrepreneurship Contest in the Social Economic Category.  

Are you interested in helping our schools with PEF? Call us today! 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/alouettes.htm

